
 

3 October 2018 
 
 
RE: GNSO Council Response to the ICANN Board Resolution on the SSAC Advisory on the 
Use of Emoji in Domain Names (SAC095) 
 
 
Heather Forrest, GNSO Council Chair 
Donna Austin, GNSO Council Vice-Chair 
Rafik Dammak, GNSO Council Vice-Chair 
 
 
Dear Ms. Forrest, Ms. Austin, and Mr. Dammak: 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 26 July 2018 concerning the GNSO's understanding of 
SSAC095 about emoji in domain names.  We agree that no further action on this matter is 
needed at this time. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Conrad 
Chief Technology Officer 
ICANN 
 
 
cc:  
Göran Marby, ICANN President and CEO 
Cherine Chalaby, Chair ICANN Board 
 


